
June 14, 2023

Dear Exhibitor,

The Rhode Island Police Chiefs Association (RIPCA) is extremely happy to
announce that we are planning to hold the 2023 Tradeshow in person again this
year.

The Association cordially invites you to exhibit at our 2023 trade show on
Tuesday, October 24, 2023, being held at a new central location, the Crowne
Plaza Warwick, 801 Greenwich Ave, Warwick, RI 02886.

As in previous years, our Chief’s breakfast meeting will commence prior to the
show opening. Set up will be from 7:30 am until 10:00 am with a box Lunch
provided for vendors. The trade show floor will be open from 10:00 am until 2:00
pm with coffee and pastries provided for vendors in the morning.

The 2023 Exhibitor application/registration form can be completed electronically
this year. The registration information can be completed on the RI Police Chiefs’
Association website. https://ripolicechiefs.org/annual-trade-show/

If you have any questions please contact Liz Gagnon, Chiefs Office, at
(401-333-8483) or egagnon@lincolnpoliceri.com

Please do not delay in securing your booth as all booth locations are assigned
on a payment received basis and we may be restricted on the number of
vendors allowed.

We hope that you will join us for this year’s show, at the new location, Crowne
Plaza Warwick. As always, your support of our organization is sincerely
appreciated.

Chief Brian Sullivan (Retired)
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